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COLOMBO PLAN CONFERENCE

The following passage is part of an address by
Mr. Mitchell Sharp, Secretary of Steite for External
Affaira, to the twentipth session of the Colombo
Plan Conference, which was held in Victoria, British
Columab ia, from October 14 to 31:

... 1 think we are seeing in these successive
conferences more than a growing partnership, - we
are seeing the building of a true community, the
development community. The meetings here are
not primarily encounters between givers and re-
ceivers, .between lenders and borrowers. This is a
conference of interested ministers and professional
experts in the development field, meeting to further
shared aims. The growth of a development community
is perhaps rather more than a fringe benefit of the
Colombo Plan. It is an indication of maturity, of the
realization that international development is just as
i mnrviwtint ta thp develoned nations as it is to the
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